
From: Finney, Melinda J <mjfinney@hearst.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/26/2014 11:36:41 AM 
Subject: RE: Katherine Veldran Contact

Hi Katherine,
I had to track down Nigel for I knew he was off tomorrow and Friday and just got him and he will 
come pick up the FedEx from the station. So if you would send it to his attention to:
505 Rutherford Street
Greenville, SC 29609

I also called you back and it said your voicemail was full so I am hoping this reaches you.

Thank you!
Melinda Finney

Sent on the new Sprint Network from my Samsung Galaxy S®4.

--------Original message --------
From: "Veldran, Katherine"
Date:11/26/2014 9:32 AM (GMT-05:00) 
To: "Finney, Melinda J"
Cc: "Mottel, Haley"
Subject: RE: Katherine Veldran Contact

Please email how we should address the fedex packet. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Finney, Melinda J [mailto:mjfinney@hearst.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 7:21 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Katherine Veldran Contact

Katherine,

I spoke with Nigel and if you would send the video of last year's ceremony, that would be fabulous.

Thank you,
Melinda Finney

Sent on the new Sprint Network from my Samsung Galaxy S®4.

--------Original message --------
From: "Veldran, Katherine"
Date:11/25/2014 1:12 PM (GMT-05:00) 
To: "Finney, Melinda J"
Cc: "Mottel, Haley"

mailto:mjfinney@hearst.com
mailto:Finney,%20Melinda%20J%20%3Cmjfinney@hearst.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:mjfinney@hearst.com


Subject: Katherine Veldran Contact

Happy Thanksgiving!

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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